
 

Vendor Database Access Request 

 

Dear Vendor, 

Welcome to Maryland Department of Juvenile Services!  

We are excited to have you join the organization in your much needed capacity. You are an 
integral part of our mission and we appreciate you.  Please email the completed form to 
djs.vendorreporting@maryland.gov as soon as possible so that we can create your account in 
the vendor database.  

For Questions or concerns contact us at djs.vendorreporting@maryland.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Research and Evaluation 

 

Provider Name (Organization): ___________________________________________________   

 

Email Address (this will be your username): _________________________________________ 

 

Contract Number: _______________________  Contract Start Date: __________________ 

 

Contact Name: __________________________ Phone Number: ______________________ 
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